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Meadview Civic Association, Inc. 

DISCLAIMER: 

The Meadview 
Monitor is an official 
publication of the 
Meadview Civic 
Association (MCA, a 
membership 
association) P.O. Box 
217, Meadview, AZ 
86444. (928) 564-
2313, Fax (928) 564-
2520, or email: 
mca@citlink.net 
(please put 
“Meadview Monitor” 
in the subject line.) 
Notice in the 
Meadview Monitor is 
official notice of any 
and all proceedings 
of the MCA. 
Submissions become 
the property of The 
Meadview Monitor. 
We will not publish 
any letters or ads 
that are unsuitable 
for this newsletter or 
for which the MCA 
be held liable. The 
Board of Governors 
will make the final 
decisions on those 
letters, ads and/or 
articles that are 
printed. All articles 
must have a by-line. 
All letters must have 
a name and a 
traceable address. 
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Sharon Baur: President 

Jack McGinnis: V-President 

Rita Caldwell:  Treasurer 

Clyde Haggerty: Secretary 

Larry Reilley: Director 

Rhonda Monroe: Director  

Lydia Marrero: Member  

Services Representative, 
Notary  

 

Julie Harris: Member 
Services Representative, 
Notary & Contributing Editor 

Fred Ellis: Maintenance 

Michael O’Keeffe: 
Maintenance 

Bob Reynold: Security 

Richard (Woody) Wood: 
Security 

Ronald Wood:  Security 

President’s Letter to the Members 

MJF IMAGES 

Welcome monsoons! Which means fall is not far behind. In September those organizations that have been on  
summer hiatus are back! MCA potlucks begin again! First Potluck will be September 28th 3PM-6PM, please sign 
up if you plan on joining us, let us know how many are attending and what you will be contributing to the potluck. 
The sign-up sheet is in the MCA office. This event is for members and guests. Thank you to Rhonda Monroe our  
activities director for bringing back the potlucks on  a quarterly basis. So far this summer we have had some major 
monsoon events! With the storms our pool at the MCA has been a continual challenge keeping it clean and the  
temperature and chemicals up to health department standards. On August 2nd the pool inspection passed with fly-
ing colors!! Thank you Fred for making sure all was in order and thank –you Michael for pitching in to help make 
the inspection go smoothly. What a team!  During this wild weather occasionally when we have lightning and thun-
der, we will need to close the pool until the storm has passed.  Please be aware that it is very dangerous to be in the 
pool when we are having thunder and lightning. Fred and Michael also maintain the entire facility including the  
landscaping and repairs.   
We are so fortunate to have an exemplary staff at the MCA. Lydia and Julie in our office are dedicated and  
talented, it takes a great deal of time and effort to maintain the records of all our members, handle lien  
recordings, answering numerous questions, keep the financials in order along with helping the board do our jobs. 
Lydia and Julie are courteous and helpful.  Security has been busy this summer, we have many more members using 
the pool, grounds, and facility. Bob, Woody, and Ron are happy to answer all questions   
regarding the facility and use of the grounds. You can be assured that the MCA is a comfortable and safe place to 
enjoy. We have had to replace the Air conditioner in the office, we now have a new split unit, which is more  
economical and will require less maintenance. We are continuing to investigate a generator for backup power in-
case of a long power outage in our community. The backup power generator will provide a place for our  
community to get out of the heat or cold, or if they need electricity to run oxygen tanks, a place to watch TV, play 
games, and fee at home during a potential power outage. The Architectural committee has had to issue several 
more complaints to property owners who are violation of our CCR’S. If you see a violation of the MCA CCR’S 
please file a complaint with the office. Many of these violations will also be against Mohave County  
Regulations. We follow up with the county if the violation is not corrected and is in violation of the county  
regulations as well. With the MCA Architectural committee working with the county, we are seeing  
improvements. Other projects on our agenda for this fall and upcoming year. Renovation of the Miniature Golf 
Course, Repairs to the horseshoe, shuffleboard courts, repairs to the pool tables, new couch in the lounge, and  
playground equipment and benches for the trail. We are looking forward to getting back together again.  
Remember the first COM is right around the corner. Don’t forget the potluck, Quail meetings, Chamber of  
Commerce meetings, Bingo, and Line Dance will begin later this fall. And of course, don’t forget  
Halloween Trunk or Treat. The MC is also the dedicated polling place for the Meadview area  
precinct.. The next scheduled election is the General Election on November 8th. 
 
Welcome back everyone! 
 
 

SHARON BAUR PRESIDENT 

BOARD OF GOVERNORS & STAFF 
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Welcome,  All new comers to Meadview, September 20th  at 10:00am is our first meeting, we love living here and 

want to greet you at  Meadview Quail. We hope all members had a great summer and await the great times you had 

while on vacation. Meadview Quail members take part in several charitable events throughout the year. We help the 

VFW with events for veterans, provide food for families at Christmas and also provide school items for our children.  

We have fund raisers to obtain money to offer college scholarships for senior students. We sell Sees candy to help us 

save for the scholarships. Are you a community helper? Can you bake? Do you do crafts? How about quilting? Do 

you love your community?  Well Quail needs you!  Come and see, you do not need to be a member to attend our 

meetings. Bring a friend! And hope to see you all there! Quail Meeting– Oct. 18th 10:00 am at the MCA. The pro-

gram is “All About Medicare”  It will be an important and informative meeting for residents in Meadview. Our guest 

speaker will be Jason Miller from Preston Investments in Kingman Arizona. Enjoy a cup of coffee or tea. We hope 

you will come & bring a friend. Let’s take part in our community and it’s organization.      Happy Halloween 

Rita Hughes 

Meadview Quail Reporter 

Summer is a slow time for the Explorers, but activities will be picking up as the fall weather 
moves in! The Explorers group is primarily run on the Facebook page, “Meadview Explorers”. If 
you are not on Facebook and are interested in our activities, email Joan Stoops at  meadviewex-
plorers@gmail.com. The group does hiking, jeep and OHV riding, and trips to places of interest. 
Anyone can lead or organize a trip using our Facebook page. All activities are done at your own 
risk, so assess your physical abilities before committing to an activity. There are no leaders/
officers to the group as it is run by all members. Hope to see you on the trails soon! 

Meadview Explorers                    By Joan Stoops 
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The Games are back open 

MONDAY   Shuffleboard 4:00PM 

TUESDAY   9 Ball/8 Ball Tournament 5:00 PM 

THURSDAY Ladies 8 Ball Tournament 5:00PM 

FRIDAY 8 Ball Tournament 5:00 PM 

SUNDAY Wine Sunday & Open Pool Night 

*Fishing Tackle * Bait * Ice * Snacks  

*Shirts & Hats * ATM * Free WiFi  

 

 

290 E. Meadview Blvd, Meadview, AZ 86444   

(928) 564-2100 
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•SECOND SUNDAY OF THE MONTH 

•SPAGHETTI 5-7 P.M. 

•TACO TUESDAYS 5-7 P.M. 

•FISH FRIDAYS 5-7 P.M. 

Check the V.F.W. Calendar to  see  if  there  is  a  scheduled   

Dinner  f or Wednesdays. 

DINNER   SERVED  TO  THE  PUBLIC, 

MEMBERS  AND    

NON - MEMBERS  ARE  WELCOME! 

COME  JOIN  US! 

V. F. W.  P o s t  1 10 14   

GO O D E A TS !  

Submit Your Photos! 

We would love to receive your photos of Meadview and the surrounding area. Those pics just might find a place in future 
Meadview Monitor publications and/or our website for other members to enjoy viewing.  Please submit photographs to our e
-mail address: mca@citlink.net. 

VFW FOOD BANK DISTRIBUTION  

Meadview Area  Nutritional Assistance 

Food distribution is on the Second Tuesday of each month  

Starting at 10:00 am  

(VFW PARKING LOT) 

FOR INFORMATION CALL  928-564-2441 

Equal Opportunity  Provider 

V.F.W. Post #11014 
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We are enjoying our summer here in Meadview and the recent monsoon 

rains have been most welcome in the recent days. Before we know it autumn 

will be here and cooler temperature's will be anticipated.  

Friends of Arizona Joshua Tree Forest are in the process of planning some 

upcoming activities for your enjoyment. We will be hosting a Gateway 

Community Presentation. This will explain how Meadview plays a roll in 

being a gateway to our public lands which include our Joshua Tree Forrest. 

Another event, for both adults and children will be “How do Joshua trees 

grow?”  “Who lives in the Joshua Tree?” and “How do we keep our Joshua 

trees health?” 

There will also be a program explaining our monument campaign, the 

Forest boundaries, the history of our area and our stake holders: Which 

include our local ranchers, the Hualapai Nation, our town of Meadview and 

all the neighboring communities.  

Refreshments served at this presentation. 

Calling a few good friends! We need a couple more volunteers to help us 

keep regular office hours at our office in the post office annex! 

Please check out our page for more announcements on these upcoming 

events.  

Thank you!! Tom Saxe for allowing us to share your amazing photos for 

everyone to enjoy! 
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Come and worship with us! 

 

 

 

 (928) 564-2411Weekly Service Schedule: 

Sunday                                                          

9:30 AM      Adult Sunday School 

10:45 AM     Worship Service 

Wednesday 

3 PM           Online Bible Study  

                     Meadview Comm Church Facebook page 

Church Activities       

• Men’s Breakfast –2nd Tuesday morning at 8:00 am 

• Side By Side Ride 4th Thursday of the month 9:00am 

Meet at Gas and Grub (June-Sept. meet at 7:00am) 

• Monday’s  at 9:30am Twelve Extraordinary Women of 

the Bible 

• Red, White and Blue quilters  9:00 AM  3rd & 4th Wednesday at 9:00 AM 

Meadview Community Church 

    “A Light at the Canyon’s End” 

Pastor Stephen May 

928-564-2411 

             Sunday   9:00 am - Praise Team Practice 
                              9:45 am - Sunday School    (For all ages) 
                            11:00 am - Worship Service  (Nursery is provided) 
 
             Saturday  4:00 pm - Praise Team Practice 

 
Thursday  1:00 pm -Bible Study/Prayer in the                                        

Worship Center 
 

The first Saturday of every month there is a  
Men's Breakfast at 9:00 am in the Worship Center. 

 

                          Pastor Curtis O’Brien 

                               928-564-5305 

                  www.meadviewbaptist.com  

                  1035 W MEADVIEW BLVD. 

                    MEADVIEW, AZ 86444 

Meadview Baptist Church 

Please join us, Everyone is Welcome! 
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Meadview Baptist  

Ladies' 

Church Luncheon  

September 23, 2022 

at 11:30 am 
 

We will be celebrating 
 

Beloved Hymns 
 

Please join us at: 
 

The Meadview Baptist Church  

1035 W. Meadview Blvd. 

Meadview, AZ 
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The MCA’s Board of Governors has requested members to fill out a 
“Recommendation & Suggestion” slip to help the Board of 
Governors better understand how they can serve the MCA 
Members.  The slips can be found in the office and the entrance 
area of the auditorium.  The Board thanks all of you who have taken 
the time to fill out these slips. Some of the slips requested the 
Board of Governors to form. 

Shuffle board leagues, weekly card games, bring in local music 

bands and have miniature golf tournaments.  All excellent ideas 

except the part about the Board doing it!  The Board of Governors 

has made available the setting for these recreational activities, but 

they truly have enough to do without facilitating a type of Club 

Med.   

The MCA Members are encouraged to reach out to one another and 

form their own clubs or leagues.  I suggest that you visit the office 

and ask one of the staff members to help you write a little article 

about your recreational interest, give your name, and a way for 

those interested to get in touch with you.  The MCA will gladly put 

the article in the Monitor and on the MCA website. 

Advertising rates 
This is a Bi=Monthly Publication.  

• Business Card—$6 per issue or $36 per year, 

• 1/4 Page = $10 per issue or $60 per year, 

• 1/2 Page—$20 per issue or $120 per year, 

• Full Page  - $40 per issue or $240 per year. 

Please make checks payable to:  

Meadview Civic Association  
P.O. Box 217                                          

Meadview, AZ 86444 
Note:   
* All ads must be paid in advance. 

Note:   
* All ads must be paid in advance. 

* Sorry, no refunds for cancellations. 

* The MCA reserves the right to edit or refuse submissions. 
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IMPORTANT NOTICE NEW RESIDENTS  

 

Please help our emergency responders identify your 
 property by posting your  

address in clear view.  

Meadview Civic 

Association  

Billing Options: 

E-Billing: We would need 
your e-mail address. 

Snail Mail: We would 
need your mailing address. 

Payment Options: 

Bill Pay: This you set up 
from your online banking.  

Credit/Debit Card: You 
would call or come into the 
office for us to process a 
payment. 

Check: Write us a check 
and either bring it to the 
office or mail it. 

Money Order: Purchase 
a Money Order and fill it 
out and either bring it to 
the office or mail it to us. 

Cashier’s Check: 
Purchase a Cashier’s Check  
and fill it out and either 
bring it to the office or mail 
it to us. 

Cash: Please DO NOT 
mail cash. Please come into 
the office and make your 
payment. We will always 
provide you with a receipt 
for cash payments. 
(Receipts for copies or 
faxes upon request.) 

PayPal:  

If you have a PayPal 
Account– Use your PayPal 
Account to pay your 
Annual Assessments to our 
PayPal Account. 

If you DO NOT have a 
PayPal Account– You may 
make a payment through 
PayPal using your Credit 
Card. However, there is a 
charge. When paying this 
way you will need to add 
that charge amount to the 
purchase amount.  
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Courtesy photo’s from Lori Rogers-Roll 
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Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 
    

 

   1  

 

2 

12:00 PM 

BINGO 

3 7:00 AM 

FARMER’S  MAR-

KET 

8:30 AM RIDGE 

RIDERS 

4 5 

LABOR DAY 

6 7 

10:00 AM 

BUSY 

HANDS 

8 

10:00 AM 

COM 

MEETING 

9 

12:00 PM 

BINGO 

10 

11 12 

 

13 

CHAMBER 

BOARD MEET-

ING 5:00 PM 

14 

10:00 AM 

BUSY 

HANDS 

15 16 

12:00 PM 

BINGO 

17 

7:00 AM 

FARMER’S  

MARKET 

18 19 

 

20 

Quail Meeting 

8am 

21 

10:00 AM 

BUSY 

22 

 

23 12:00 M 

BINGO 

 

24 

 

25 26 27 

 

28 

10:00 AM 

BUSY 

29 
 

30 

12:00 PM 

BINGO 

 

September 2022 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 
      1 7:00AM 

FARMER’S  

MARKET 

2 3 

 

4 5 

10:00 AM 

BUSY HANDS 

6 

10:00 AM 

COM 

7 

12:00 PM 

BINGO 

8 

9:00AM 

MCA 

9 

 

10 

 

11 

 

12 

10:00 AM 

BUSY HANDS 

13 14 

12:00 PM 

BINGO 

15 

7AM FARMERS 

MARKET 

16 17 

 

18  10:00  

QUAIL 

MEETING 

19 

10:00 AM 

BUSY HANDS 

20 

 

21 

12:00 PM 

BINGO 

22 

FIRST DAY OF 

 FALL! 

23 24 

 

25 

 

26 

10:00 AM 

BUSY HANDS 

27 28 

12:00 PM 

BINGO 

29 

30 31 

HALLOWEEN 

     

October 2022 
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Meadview Civic Association, 

Inc. 

The purpose of our organization 

is to foster & encourage the civic 

advancement of our members 

and/or property owners. 

However, Social Membership 

applications are also cogitated. 

In August of 1970, the owners of 

the Meadview subdivision 

determined that to maintain the 

friendly small town attraction of 

Meadview, a central meeting & 

recreational facility was needed. 

They set up the MCA with 

involuntary membership to 

property owners. A number of 

Meadview families agreed and 

the Articles of Incorporation 

were created and accepted by 

the State of Arizona. With an 

$80,000 loan to erect the 

facility; construction of the 

lounge, kitchen and pool began 

January of 1971 and completed 

in July that same year. 

Meadview Civic 

Association, Inc. 

247 E. Meadview 

Blvd. 

P.O. Box 217 

Meadview, AZ 

86444 

 

Phone: 928-564-

2313 

Fax: 928-564-2520 

E-mail: 

mca@citlink.net 

Website: mca-az.com 

Facility & Office Hours: 

Facility - 8 a.m. to 9  p.m.,   7 days a week                                                                                                                              

Office  - Tuesday - Friday   9 a.m. to 4 p.m.  / Saturday  9 a.m. to 1 p.m. 

CLOSED  -  Sunday & Monday  


